
 15.9.23 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We would like to invite your child to join in with a Beginners Musical Ensemble group – ‘Superstarters’- 

which is held at Notre Dame College on Wednesday afternoons after school. This is a fantastic 

opportunity for your child to learn a musical instrument, to sing, and to participate in musical activities 

as part of a group. 

The group starts on Weds 4th October 2023 after school. We would take your child to Notre Dame in 

the school minibus and staff from St John’s would be staying with the children. We would ask you to 

collect your child from Notre Dame at 5pm. If you are interested, please return the slip below by 

FRIDAY 22nd September 2023  

Thank you, 

Mrs Nicol 

St John’s Music Coordinator 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Registration Form for Superstarters 

(starts October 4th 2023) 

Notre Dame and Resonate Music Studios 

Please complete the following details to register for the Superstarters Group.  

This form and information will be used to register your child for Resonate Music Studios with Notre 

Dame and will not be shared with any other people or organisations. 

Child’s Name________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Class           

Any allergies or medical needs          

              

I confirm that I give consent for my child to travel on the school minibus in accordance with the 

school’s policy and risk assessment from St John’s school to Notre Dame college to attend the 

‘Superstarters’ group.  

I confirm that I am able to collect my child from Notre Dame no later than 5pm on Wednesdays. 

Signed___________________________________________ 

Parent/ Carer Name___________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact Phone Number: _____________________________________ 

Date: 22nd September 2023 

Please return this registration form by Friday 22nd September 2023 


